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New Examinations Coordinator – Kirsten Flett 
 
The Cadastral Surveyors Licensing Board is pleased to announce the appointment of 

Kirsten Flett as the Examinations Coordinator for the new Competency Assessment 
Framework.  
 

Kirsten has qualifications and experience in both surveying and teaching being a 
former registered surveyor and registered teacher.  She brings a wealth of 

knowledge and experience to the role and has an in-depth knowledge of assessment 
and examination systems in different settings.  
 

Kirsten is a strong advocate for the surveying profession and the Board is confident 
that she will help ensure the standards are maintained. 

 
Kirsten can be contacted by email at examinations.coordinator@cslb.org.nz with any 
queries regarding the new competency assessment process for graduates seeking an 

initial licence. 
 

Candidates who are seeking a certificate of competency under the current 
framework should continue to correspond directly with Survey and Spatial New 

Zealand. 
 
 

 

Neale Faulkner 
Chair - Cadastral Surveyors Licensing Board of NZ 
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